
 
 

NOTICE – 2022/23 Batch 
 

Dear Students, 

Donation of Stethoscopes for 2022/2023 Batch 

We are pleased to announce that a generous donor has donated four high-quality stethoscopes.  

Interested students are invited to apply for one of these stethoscopes through the following link: 
https://forms.gle/gRHyvEP8nBTJ3Kpi7 

Applications will be reviewed and highly deserving 4 students will be selected. Please apply promptly to 
ensure your application is considered on or before 16th of March 2025 

Prof Chamara Dalugama 

Secretary 

Faculty Scholarship Committee 

 
 


